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January 29, 2016
Dear Administrator:


Each year the Suffolk Section of the Science Teachers Association of New York, sponsors a number of programs which are intended to increase the quality of science instruction on all grade levels in our schools.  One of our most pleasant activities is the Annual Awards Dinner in May at which the outstanding science students from each of our member high schools are recognized and honored.   


One graduating student from each high school in districts that are patrons of our District Membership Services Program is eligible for special recognition at this impressive event.  Please check your district’s membership status and if your district is enrolled begin your student selection process.  Because it takes a great deal of time to organize this dinner, all student nominations must be received by Monday, March 14, 2016.  


The 2016 Awards Dinner will be held at Villa Lombardi’s, Holbrook on Wednesday evening, May 18, 2016.  The student award winner and a teacher of his/her selection will be guests of STANYS Suffolk Section and each student will receive an inscribed plaque.


We are requesting that this year you submit the form electronically via an email attachment using the following directions.  If you have difficulty with the electronic process, complete the enclosed copy of the form and return it to me at the address shown below.

· Go to the STANYS Suffolk Section's web site at http://www.suffolkstanys.org/index.php?p=1_11_Forms
· Scroll down to “Student Award Nomination Form” and download it

· Complete the form and send it back as an email attachment.

  Send to scsta2000@yahoo.com.
  For the “subject” of your message combine the name of the school and “student form” 

(e.g., Sayville student form).


Please make the necessary arrangements for your district’s membership in STANYS Suffolk Section's District Membership Services Program so that your best science student will be honored with some of the very best students in Suffolk County.  Please note only students from districts that are in good standing in the District Membership Services Program are eligible to attend the Awards Dinner.  We must receive payment or a purchase order by no later than April 1st.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need further information.

Yours truly,


Maria Brown, Suffolk STANYS Awards Committee Co-Chairperson
Sayville High School

20 Brook Street

West Sayville, New York 11796

631-872-6124 (cell), email:  zostera2@gmail.com
Enclosure
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